
Yes. 

As a member of the LGBT community I am happy for Chorley FM to amend its key 
commitments. It is impractical for a radio station in a small town like Chorley to target the 
LGBT community as there are no local venues or media outlets where such a station can be 
publicised, virtually no LGBT groups of any kind, and volunteers who happen to be lesbian 
gay bisexual or transgender generally want to be active in the wider community rather than 
work on a specifically LGBT service. I am sure that the station will continue to be inclusive 
of LGBT people without it being a named target group - which has in the past been felt by 
some people to be either ghettoizing or giving unwarranted special treatment to the LGBT 
community. I think the radio station's original intentions were good, but society's attitudes 
have moved on and a specially targeted service for LGBT people is no longer relevant in a 
small town like Chorley.  

 


